
INTIMATIONS CONTINUED 
 
The Guild 
At our next meeting on Monday, 28 October at 2pm in the 
Bonomy Room of Inverkip Church Hall, Jean Benson will 
present ‘Tales of a B&B’. There will also be a Bring and Buy 
stall. Everyone will be made most welcome.  
Kathleen Miller 
 
Friendship Circle  
Friendship Circle meets again in Skelmorlie & Wemyss Bay 
Church Hall on Tuesday 29th October at 2pm. Come along 
for some fun, chat, tea or coffee. 
 
Bible Study Group 
Bible Study Group takes place in Skelmorlie & Wemyss Bay 
Hall  on Wednesday 30th October  at 2pm. 
 
Café Church 
We meet again on Thursday, 31st October at 7pm in 
Wemyss Bay Station Café.  The theme will be ‘Life is scary 
… Without Jesus’                       
 
Come along for an alternative style of service with music 
and singing.  Tea/coffee and cakes etc can be bought at 
the café. 
Lynsey Graham, Pastoral Assistant 
 
Blythswood Shoe Boxes  
Leaflets are available at the church doors and halls for 
Blythswood's annual Christmas appeal.   
Boxes may be handed in to the  church by the extended 
date of Sunday 3rd November. Please cover the boxes 
with Christmas paper. 
If anyone needs any hats or scarfs for their shoe boxes, 
there is a selection available in both church halls after the 
service today. A small donation can be made and any 
money raised will be given to Blythswood to help offset 
transport costs of the boxes. 
 

 
 
Many thanks to all who knitted the articles, they will be 
very much appreciated by all who receive them. 
 
Foodbank & Starter Pack Collection 
Donations for either of these wonderful charities can now 
be left in the box provided at either church on a Sunday if 
you are unable to attend the monthly collections at 
Inverkip Church Hall. Dates for the diary – Tuesday, 19 
November 6-7 pm and Wednesday, 20 November 1-3 
pm. Thank you. 
 
Crossreach Christmas Cards & Calendars 
Please support this wonderful Organisation by ordering 
your cards and calendars online at 
www.shop.crossreach.org.uk 
or samples can be viewed in the Lounge of Inverkip Church 
Hall after the service and orders given to Jean Benson. If 
sufficient orders are received, we will get free postage. 
Thank you. 

 
 
 

Praying for our Future 
 

Heavenly Father, it is with great excitement, that we give 
you thanks for the progress being made to fill our vacancy.  
We pray for Corne Randall as he prepares to come and 
preach here on 3rd November.  May there be a great 
turnout for this service, including many who are not 
regular attendees.  Amen. 
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